
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Friday 24th June 

 

This week Daisy Dawkins has flown to Spain to 

represent England at the ‘World Dance Championships’. 

We are all very excited and looking forward to hearing 

how well she has done on her return to school. 

 

Year 6 Leavers 

I had a lovely morning working with Year 6 this week. 

We had a lovely time talking about all the things they 

have enjoyed throughout their time at Lockwood and 

even though they are totally fed up of writing they then 

captured all of those memories in their own ‘Leaver’s 

Book page.  

When all the children have saved their completed piece 

on the computer a book will be made of everyone’s 

memories to go home at the end of term. 

Hopefully they will make you smile when they bring them 

home and the children smile when they look back at 

them as adults. 
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           Chocolate Chase 

This week we have had a chase to see which 

class can bring in the most chocolate. The 

chocolate will be used for a tombola stand 

at our Summer Fair next week. 

I hear Year 4 are currently in the lead! 

The children in the class that collect the 

most will each receive a Headteacher’s 

pencil.   

Summer Fair 

Next Friday afternoon is our Summer Fair.  

The Fair will open at 1:30pm. The side gates 

at the front of school will be opened for 

access.  

Children will need signing out of class as 

they were for the Jubilee picnic, a TA will 

meet you at your child’s usual entrance/exit 

and collect your child from the classroom 

for you. 

Children whose parents cannot attend will 

watch a movie in school and an adult will 

take these children out to the fair in small 

groups to allow full participation. If you 

would like an adult other than yourself to 

take your child to the fair please let the 

office know before next Thursday. 
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Sex Relationship Health Education 

(SRE) 
I will be holding a consultation event that 

introduces our new scheme of work and 

what is covered with regards to Sex 

Education on 29/06/22 at 5:30pm. 

 

 Please let the office know if you intend 

to attend by 12pm on Wednesady. 

 

Letters will be sent home outlining the 

content covered in each year group once 

this meeting has taken place. If you decide 

you would like to withdraw your child from 

the non-statutory elements of the program 

please ring me to discuss your reasons prior 

to requesting they be withdrawn. 

 

 

 
Tax Free Childcare 

Did you know you can claim up to £500 

every 3 months (to a maximum of 

£2,000 a year) for each of your children 

to help with the cost of childcare.? This 

goes up to £1,000 every 3 months if a 

child is disabled (up to £4,000 a year). 

 

This can now be used when buying places 

at our Breakfast and After School 

Clubs. 

All you need to do is use the link below 

to register. 

 
Apply for Tax-Free Childcare - GOV.UK 
(www.gov.uk) 

 

Or for further information use the link 

below. 

 
Tax-Free Childcare - GOV.UK 
(www.gov.uk) 

 

 
 

Attendance 

 
Reception: 72% 

Year 1:75%  

Year 2: 76% 

Year 3: 80% 

Year 4: 83% 

Year 5: 80% 

Year 6: 86% 
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